
From:  June Simmons <jsimmons@picf.org>

Sent time:  09/24/2020 04:55:40 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  
Automatic reply: Notice of Public Hearing for the Hollywood Center Project; Case Nos. VTT-82152-1A, CPC-2018-2114-DB-CU-MCUP-SPR,
CPC-2018-2115-DA, ENV-2018-2116-EIR

 

I will be out of the office on holiday, September 17 through September 29.  If immeidiate assistance is needed, please contact swhitaker@picf.org. 


